
ATTENDANCE: It is so important that you are in school EVERY 
DAY. We should be achieving 100% attendance and it would be fan-
tastic to achieve this. PLEASE send your child to school every day. 

GROWTH MIND SET: In year six we have a growth mind set,  
which means we always try our hardest and like to challenge our-
selves. 

Learning in Year Six: 
 In Writing we are focusing  on adding flair, imagination and excite-

ment to our writing and developing our independence with editing and 
improving our writing. We will continue to build up our knowledge of 
SPAG (Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar). 

 In Guided Reading  Reading is so important and we are expecting you 
to read every night at home. Just 10 minutes a day will make a differ-
ence This year, the focus will be on high level skills (inference and vo-
cabulary), making sure answers are backed up with evidence. 

 In Numeracy  we will be exploring number relationships and explaining 
statements. We will secure shape, space and measures as well as data 
interpretation and analysis. It is still vital your child is secure with 
their multiplication facts and tables.  

 The Topic this term is Human Planet—please see our topic map! 
 This term we are also obviously preparing for our SATs in May and it 

is essential your child is ready for learning each day, please ensure 
they are going to bed at a reasonable hour, they are having breakfast 
in the morning. We want their experience to be as enjoyable as we can 
in year 6, and the wellbeing of your child is at the forefront of our 
priorities.  

Things to remember in Year Six: 

 We have PE with the sports coach on Friday afternoon. We need to make sure 
we come dressed in our complete P.E kits. This should be: red t-shirt, blue 
shorts with a plain tracksuit (preferably black) for colder weather. 

 We may be sent home with KUNCU homework—please see homework leaflet 
for more information., to support them with their learning. Pupils will also con-
tinue to be given  projects linked to the topic or subjects they are doing in 
class This can be a project homework, so please check when the due date is.. 

 We will be bringing a book home from our class library regularly. However, 
please make sure you are reading a range of texts and record what you are 
reading in your Record  books. It is important we are reading regularly, as re-
member just 6 minutes a day can make a massive difference.  
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